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Circular No. SIS/010/2024-2025                                11th April 2024 

 

Dear Parent, 

   
Please be reminded that all outstanding fees should be cleared before 14 April 2024. 
 
Students who have any fee dues until 31st March 2024 will not be permitted to attend classes from 
15th April 2024. 
 
To ensure the effective functioning of the school and to avoid any inconvenience caused by the non-
payment of the fees, parents are requested to comply with the timely payment of school fees.  
 
Please note that cash counters will be open for payment from tomorrow. However, you can make 
your payment via the Zenda app. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
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